
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Friends, 

We regret to inform you that our CAANH Gala on March 21, 2020 will be cancelled due to 

lower than anticipated participation this year.  We deeply appreciate your support and 

commitment to our organization each year, and we look forward to a wonderful gala together 

next year.  Best wishes in 2020!  

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

____________________________ 

Ting Dai 

CAANH President 


